
Maryland Department of Health 

Board of Examiners for Audiologists, 

Hearing Aid Dispensers and Speech-Language Pathologists 
4201 Patterson Avenue * Baltimore, Maryland 21215-2299 

Replacement License 

To request a replacement license a licensee must send a written request to the Board. 

The written request must include the requestor's name, profession, license number, and 

an original signature. 

The fee for a replacement license is $5.00 and is stipulated in the Board's fee regulations, 

specifically COMAR 10.41.01.02L.  With the written request enclose a check or money 

order in the amount of $5.00 payable to the Board of AUD HAD SLP. 

The Board's mailing address is: 

Board of AUD HAD SLP 

4201 Patterson Avenue, 3rd Floor 

Baltimore, MD  21215 


